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The finance department is doing the prep work to begin using MuniRevs to assist with the new 

online remote seller sales tax collection.  When it’s all set up it will also help the Nadia with the 

regular annual business registration fees & submittals of businesses that the City regularly works 

with, and we’ll be able to generate all kinds of reports from this point on. 

 

Its business as usual in the Finance Department for this time of year, audit work along with the 

daily work and we made it through the 10 years of January. 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


